
From: Mike Kuo
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2002 4:57 PM
To: K. C. (E-mail)
Subject: FW: Z-COM, INC., FCC ID:M4Y-XI-300, AN02T1760 ( Class II
permissive change )

Dear K.C. and Will:

Please make sure the problems described below will not happen again.

Best Regards

Mike Kuo

-----Original Message-----
From: CERTADM
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2002 4:55 PM
To: 'mkuo@ccsemc.com'
Subject: Z-COM, INC., FCC ID:M4Y-XI-300, AN02T1760 ( Class II permissive
change )

Notice_content
 -------------
Question #1: I am very trouble in reviewing this application.  The test report
provided which included test data from previous application but the test data
has been changed.  To name one " page 14 of 40, emissions below 1GHz.".  The
data presented ( test date:Nov.29, 2001) in this section are identical to the
one you tested in August 24, 2001.  In addiition, there are many sections of
test data are copied from previous Class II permissive change application.  You
are caution not to do so in the future application.

For Class II permissive change, it is not necessary to perform all the tests in
15.247.  It is test lab responsibilities to perform selected test items in
accordance the changes made on the device.  You only require to report those
tests that have been performed due to the changes.  You are not require to cut
and paste the previous test data in the Class II permissive change report.  If
you do so, there is no way for the review to determine which tests were actually
performed and which tests were not performed but copied from previous
application.

Please go over the test report, delete all test data which were not performed
for this Class II permissive change.

Technical review will continue once the revised test report is provided.

Best Regards

Mike Kuo / TCB Certifier
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on
the above referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information
within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in application dismissal
and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note that partial responses
increase processing time and should not be submitted. Any questions about the
content of this correspondence should be directed to the e-mail address listed
below the name of the sender.




